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Everson, Daniel

From: Amanda Arnold <AArnold@town.verona.wi.us>
Sent: Wednesday, November 6, 2019 9:14 AM
To: Everson, Daniel
Cc: John Wright; 'adam@carricoengineering.com'
Subject: waiver of parkland dedication requirements for Twin Rock

Hi Dan, 
 
Just to follow up on our phone call, last night the Town of Verona Board voted to support a waiver of the parkland 
dedication requirements for the Twin Rock development.  
 
Please let me know if any issue come up at the next ZLR meeting. 
 
Thanks, 
Amanda 
 
Amanda Arnold, AICP 
Planner/Administrator 
Direct line: 608-807-4460 
Main line: 608-845-7187 
 

 
 


